
Dear Friend:

Thank you for your steadfast support of the Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal.

Our ministries continue to expand their reach because of your generosity. Forming 

new priests, while caring for retired ones, assisting � nancially vulnerable parishes, and 

strengthening Catholic education are just some of the many ways you are making a 

di� erence throughout the archdiocese. It heartens me to see the growing group of people 

answering God’s call year after year. From generation to generation, our faith propels us 

forward to a future rooted in the Lord’s mission of serving others.

† Timothy Michael Cardinal Dolan

Archbishop of New York

With gratitude and prayerful wishes, I am,

Faithfully yours in Christ,


